
 
 
 
The Hemphill County Underground Water Conservation District Board met with the following in attendance:  
Jim Haley, Marty Carr, Elizabeth Light. Spencer Hanes, Tom Isaacs  
 
Members Absent:  None 
 
Others Present: General Manager Janet Guthrie, Consultant Ray Brady and Laurie Brown-The Canadian 
Record, Craig Cowden, Andy Holloway 
  
AGENDA ITEM #1 
ESTABLISHMENT OF A QUORUM 
Following roll call Chairman Jim Haley, established a quorum of the Board was present and called the hearing to 
order at 6:02 p.m. on May 12, 2022. 
 
AGENDA ITEM #2 
Convene and Conduct Public Hearing to receive Public Comment on the Proposed Groundwater 
Management Plan 
Action: General Manager Janet Guthrie received no comments-written or oral.  Andy Holloway offered his 
support of the District and noted that his observance is how increasingly important and valuable water is.   He 
stated he realized the blessings of Hemphill County and the protection of the natural resources.  Mr. Holloway 
commented that with the water situation on the West will lead to higher values of water than even oil and gas.  
Mr. Holloway added that dairy development will lead to higher prices of land.   Chairman Haley the stated the 
comment period is now closed and agreed to re-open if public comment is delivered before adoption at meeting.  
 
ADJOURN 
Action: Tom Isaacs motioned, with a second by Elizabeth Light to adjourn the meeting at 6:12 pm on May 12, 
2022. 
Vote: 5-0 
Vote: Unanimous 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________ 
Marty Carr, Newly Elected President 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Elizabeth Light, Secretary 
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